## JEREMY AND ESTHER LOCKHART

## World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions

Dear Praying Friends,

November-December 2023

God is good! We are so thankful for the privilege of serving with you in 2023. You have been faithful in giving and praying. God has been faithful to provide. The missionaries we serve have been faithful to preach the Gospel. As all of us have partnered together, there has been an increase in the harvest. Each is vital to the work of the Great Commission. We can all rejoice together and praise the LORD.

November began with a mission conference at Ambassador Baptist College. Along with many other mission agencies, we took part in the meeting to encourage the students to give their lives to laboring in the world's harvest fields.

A dear pastor, friend, and faithful board member went home to be with the Lord. We attended his funeral and were encouraged by the lives he touched worldwide. He loved missions and missionaries. May God give us more pastors like him.

Levi and I traveled to Parris Island to attend a boot camp graduation for a young man from our church. We pray God will bless his work and use him to tell others of Christ as he serves.

Bethany turned sixteen, got her driver's license, and began working with her sister. She continues to be a blessing and help in our ministry. As our kids grow up and take on more responsibility, would you pray with us that God will give them a heart that desires to serve Him. Please pray that they will give their lives to serve in God's harvest fields.

Allie turned eighteen in December and continues on with her work and college classes at Ambassador. She travels with us as she is able.

In December, Jeremy preached a meeting for a Christian school in Virginia. Another generation of men and women who serve the Lord with their whole hearts is desperately needed. Please pray that God would plant His word deep within the hearts of these young people and bring forth much fruit in their lives.

Please also pray for the WWNTBM office staff as they begin the new year. January is one of the busiest months of the year, with year-end paperwork and tax documents to complete.

Thanks once again for your faithfulness in praying and giving. It is your sacrificial giving that enables us to continue serving our missionaries. We appreciate each of you.

With Grateful Hearts, Jeremy and Esther Lockhart





